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I have lived in the Wingecarribee area all my life and am astonished that such a proposal is being considered in 
such a position. I can’t believe that the governing bodies can consider approving a factory that states on windy 
days you and your family should stay inside and monitor your outdoor activities. How can the government 
departments think this is an effective policy. I have worked for local businesses and can’t believe the hoops they 
need to go through and then a government agency can pass such a facility. There are so many things which 
make this proposal so ridiculous that I can’t believe it is being considered.Traffic / roads are not equipped for 
the purpose. The idea that the amounts of truck movements in and out of the factory in the proscribed time is 
ridiculous. The local fire departments aren’t equipped for possible fires and possible toxic fumes. The idea of no 
large amount of area as a buffer zone between the facility and residents. The building of such a potential 
polluter on a catchment for Sydney water. There are so many reasons why it should be not approved but I 
believe that the health of communities and our families / friends / our children and our future generations are 
the most important reasons why this should not be considered. Who will be held accountable for any future 
consequences!! Not the right place 
 

 




